Professor Walter Thirring

CERN - Theoretical Studies Division

1211 Geneve 23 - Suisse

Dear Professor Thirring,

It was for me a great honour to receive your invitation and a great pleasure to get in contact with you after so many years. I received also an invitation from the Faculté des Sciences - Brsay . I accepted to go to Paris for a few months, in April 1970. It would be convenient for me to go to the GERN in the fall 1970. I prefer to go firstly to Paris because my daughter is studying there and I have not seen her for almost two years. I will be of course able to contact you easily before the fall when I will be already in Europe.

For passport sake it would be nice to have a letter from you inviting me to stay in CERN during the fall. Thus I can get a passport for
one year. From the CERN I may eventually go to Italy, to give some lectures
in Turin and Milan.

I thank you heartily for the opportunity of staying some time in the CERN.

Yours sincerely

Mario Schenberg

(This is the answer to the letter DIR/TH/WT/hs of 17th December 1969)